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J. A. M. Giesen 
Consul General 
The Netherlands 
 
 
 
 
Dear J. A. M. Giesen: 
 
It gives me great pleasure to invite you to attend Mr. Chris 
Dercon’s Lecture at Proje 4L, on Friday the 7th of 
September. 
 
Mr. Dercon is the director of Boijmans Van Beuningen 
Museum in Rotterdam. 
 
The Conference will begin at 6:30 p.m. Conducted in 
English, simultaneous translation will be provided. 
 
Proje4L is grateful to the Consulate of Netherlands for 
making this conference possible. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Vas›f Kortun 
Director 
 

J. A. M. Giesen 
Consul General 
 

Vas›f Kortun 
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